The City of East Prairie will be accepting sealed bids for certain surplus property. The property may be
viewed on July 17" from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. and on July 18" from 8 am to 10 am in the building located
directly behind the Police Station at 219 N. Washington. Sealed bids must be received by 3 p.m. on July
20" in the City Clerk’s office, 127 E Main Street, East Prairie, Mo. 63845. Please include your name and

a good contact number on the sealed bid. The City of East Prairie has the right to reject any or all sealed
bids.



